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In July 2007 my husband died from medical negligence. Paul was given a massive overdose of Amphotericin and died as a consequence. Paul’s death highlighted the unsafe environment hospitals can be. This provoked my continual campaign to raise awareness and to help make hospitals a safer place.   

As a national campaigner for patient safety, I have spoken at many conferences, and supported many research projects. I was previously on the board of Governance and Risk at Heart of England NHS Trust where Paul died. I have produced a video following Paul’s death regarding the Safety aspect and to raise awareness. I have attended various government meetings regarding Patient Safety with Peter Walsh at AVMA.  

In 2013 I was a selected Board representative for The Berwick Review on behalf of the department of health for patient safety following the Francis Report and the Staffordshire inquiry.

https://www.patientstories.org.uk/films/pauls-story/

